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NOTICE 
OF 

PUBLIC COMMENT MEETING 
 

   
 
 Portland General Electric Company (PGE or the Company) filed an application 
with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) for approval of its 2009 Integrated 
Resource Plan (IRP).  To provide an opportunity for customers and the public to comment on 
PGE’s 2009 IRP application, the Commission will hold a public comment meeting as follows:   
 
 DATE: Wednesday, June 23, 2010 
 
 TIME: 6:30 p.m.—8:30 p.m. 
 
 PLACE: The Portland Building 
  Auditorium 
  1120 SW 5th Ave. 
  Portland, OR  97204 
 
 COMMISSIONERS: Ray Baum, Chairman 
     John Savage 
     Susan K. Ackerman 
 
 
  The public is invited to attend the public comment meeting anytime from 
6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. to make comments for the record.  The Commissioners will be in 
attendance at the meeting.  A court reporter and an administrative law judge will be present to 
record comments.  Interested persons not able to attend the hearing may mail written comments 
to the Commission at: 
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 Attn.:  Docket LC 48 
 Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
 Administrative Hearings Division 
 P.O. Box 2148 
 Salem, OR 97308-2148 
 
  Consumers may contact the Administrative Hearings Division at  
503-378-3943 or the Consumer Services Division at 1-800-522-2404 for more information. 
 
 Dated this 1st day of June, 2010, at Salem, Oregon. 
 
 

Ray Baum 
_____________________ 

Chairman 

John Savage 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

Susan K. Ackerman 
______________________ 

Commissioner 
 
 
 

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 
PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678 or Oregon Telecommunications Relay Service: 7-1-1 
 


